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 The Mining Society of Nova Scotia Medal Committee invites the general membership of the Society to 
nominate a person to receive The Mining Society of Nova Scotia Medal at the 122nd. Annual General Meeting  
on June 4th and 5th,  2009 at the Dundee Resort in Cape Breton, N.S. 
 
 PLEASE NOTE: NOMINATIONS WILL NOT BE VALID UNLESS ACCOMPANIED BY SUPPORTING 
DOCUMENTS. 
 
Nomination and supporting documents for the 2009 Award must be in the hands of the Committee before April 26th, 2009. 
Send to: email – Florence@ns.sympatico.ca or address correspondence to:  
 

Medal Committee 
The Mining Society of Nova Scotia 

88 Leeside Drive 
Sydney, NS, B1R 1S6 

 
 Upon receipt of nominations, the Mining Society Medal Committee consisting of the President and four Past-
Presidents will decide on a final choice, should a suitable candidate be proposed. 
 
         Yours truly, 
 
 
         George Sigut, M.E.P. Eng., FCIM 
         For Mining Society Medal Committee 


